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Despite our events calendar being cut short our bank account stands at a healthy £8,393.94 at the end 
of Year, August 2021.  
 
This year’s fundraising been a bit different to past years, as unfortunately due to the Covid-19 situation 
many face to face events couldn’t go ahead. So sadly there was no Christmas Fair, Summer Family Fun 
day, disco’s or movie nights. 

 
Our Virtual Christmas Raffle was our highest fundraiser, bringing in just over £2000.  
Liz Parker, opened a donations Just Giving page with Paypal which has seen generous donations of 
£2000 this last year too, for which we are very grateful. 
 
In the summer term our weekly ice-lolly sales were a fantastic success, and putting the price up to £1 
helped raise £580. Other events able to go ahead include the Christmas cards, Sports Day 
refreshments, Non-Uniform Day & Second Hand Uniform sale, which together raised another £1,200. 
A big thank you to all involved with organizing these events. 
 
You have also raised £268.15 from your shopping via the Easyfundraising link, and nearly £100 with 
Amazon Smile.  Please sign up if you haven’t already.  Details will go out on Parentmail. 
 
Again, thank you to everyone who has supported us over the past year.  We have raised a fantastic 
£8178.15, in a tough year for so many of us.  This great fundraising effort has allowed us to donate over 
£4,500 to the school! 
 
We have continued to provide the regular termly donations to each class allowing the staff to purchase 
additional items to support the children’s learning, and to subsidise the costs of school outings, at £5 
per child. Please have a look at the sheets Liz has put together for the full list of spending. 

 
For your information, our accounts have been checked & signed off by Toni Bovis, an independent 
examiner. She is part of the Schools Computer Administration Support (SCAS) team and she kindly 
agreed to check them again this year. 
 
As a final note, I will be resigning my post as treasurer this year.  I’ve really enjoyed all the challenges 
& learning that’s come with the position and I wish the next person, all the best in the role. 

 
Alex Fenn 
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